
Church Drove, Outwell, Wisbech, Cambs PE14 8RH Tel: 01945 772439 Email: office@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk  
Web: www.beaupreprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Munday  

Newsletter 09 10th November 2023 

Week 9 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  

This week I have seen a lot of work around          

Remembrance; with poppy making, thought         

provoking discussions and work to commemorate 

Remembrance day.  

Both Year 6 and Year 5 pupils attended the war memorial at the local church, 

where they were extremely respectful, demonstrating their maturity. Both classes 

also attended a virtual assembly led by the British Legion, again showing           

empathetic attitudes. 

As a whole school, we joined together for a minutes silence to remember those 

that have served and are serving our country.  

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend. 

Mrs Munday (Headteacher)  

Important Dates 

10th November  School Disco  - Please see the poster on the BFG page 

13th November  RE/Dance Workshop 

17th November  Children in Need. Donation of £1 to wear spotty clothing. 

17th November  TL Productions — Last order for delivery to school on 19th December 

23rd November  Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

24th November  Dress Down Day– for Raffle Prize for the Christmas Fayre 

1st December  BFG Christmas Fayre. School Hall at 3.20pm 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Our First Woodland Session 

Wow! What an amazing first day we had in our woodland area last Friday! The clearing of the space 
was meant to take 3 full days, but with the help of Orange and Yellow Classes we got it all done in 
just half a day! It really was fantastic to see how everyone got stuck in and pulled together. The 
Team Work observed was truly commendable. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Even Mrs 

Munday joined us to help. 

In just one session, the children and staff, learnt about team work, communication skills, tool work 
and safety, habitats, wildlife, nature and how to set goals and challenge themselves. We found many 
HUGE spiders, snails, worms, centipedes,  identified lots of fungi and even found a male smooth newt 

and some badger poo! 

Some children chose to make some wonderful nature hedgehogs, pinned pumpkins and jewellery. 

In the afternoon, Rainbow had the chance to work with Woodland Julie, which also incorporated ‘The 
Gruffalo’ story. 

Well done and a huge ‘thank you’ to everyone involved. We can NOT wait for the next session and we 
are sure all children who will be involved are looking forward to it too! 



Poppy Making in Rainbow Class 

 

Rainbow Class have been learning about Remembrance Day. Mrs 

Eaves read a true story about Stubby the dog who travelled to France 

with the US army during the war and helped save lives. He was a real 

war hero. We learnt that the poppy helps us remember soldiers who 

died during conflict. Everyone made their own poppy and we planted 

them in our own little Flanders Field.  



To complement their learning on WW2, on Thursday 9
th
 November, Year 

6 walked to the village’s war memorial, wearing their hand-crafted     
poppies.  They were able to think about the soldiers who had died in the 
First and Second World Wars and were able to consider local names, 
soldiers who were related and dates when the soldiers died.  Connie 
shared her emotive poem and the children listened to ‘For the Fallen’ by 
Laurence Binyon after two minutes of reflective silence. The children’s 
maturity and sensitivity at this solemn mark of respect was extremely   
impressive.     

Yellow Class—War Memorial Walk        

Orange Class—War Memorial Walk 

Orange Class followed in the footsteps of Yellow Class, visiting the war   

memorial on Friday 10
th
 November to pay their respects to all the fallen         

soldiers. We recited a poem we had been learning ‘In Flanders Fields’ by 

John McCrae. The children were all very respectful and made us all very 

proud with their levels of maturity.  



Important Information 

BBC Children in Need Friday 17th November 

 

This year, Beaupre will be celebrating Children in Need on 

Friday 17th November, by having a SPOTACULAR day!  

Children are invited to come into school wearing spotty   

clothing, this could be a top, scarf or even just spotty 

socks. 

A £1 suggested donation to this worthwhile charity can be 

 New Forest School Timetable 

Date 9:30-12.00 1:15-3:15 

10th Nov Year 1 Year 4 

17th Nov Year 2 Year 3 

24th Nov  Rec Year 6 

1st Dec Year 1 Year 5 

8th Dec Year 2 Year 4 

15th Dec  Year 3 Extra session for certain groups TBC 



News 

Choir Club - After School 

Miss Knight will be holding a free Choir Club after school every Wednesday 3:20-4pm for years 

3-6 only. If your child is interested in attending please complete the survey below. This will be on 

a first come first served basis.  

https://survey.app.do/choir-club  

Awards & Celebrations 

  Abi in Orange Class received two gold medals and a 

  trophy for coming 3rd place at the end of the season 

  of the Karate Welsh League. 

  Well done Peter in Orange Class for achieving   

  Level 4 in  your swimming lessons.  

 

 Charlotte in Purple  passed her Level 4 swimming. 

 

 Amelia in Orange Class received a bravery certificate  

 for having her tonsils removed.  

 

 Seth in Orange Class won two trophies Go-Karting. 

 

  

 Also, well done  to Archie  in Yellow Class for        

           swimming 400m. 

        

Mobile phones in School 

Children bringing mobile phones into school must bring them to the school office 

each morning.  Phones are stored safely and should be  collected in person at the 

end of the school day. School retains no liability for devices brought into school 

which are lost, damaged or  stolen, or are used in a manner against the owner’s 

consent.  

https://survey.app.do/choir-club


Above and Beyond  

Above and Beyond this week goes to 
Ronnie in Green Class for showing        
initiative in taking responsibility for his 
own learning. 

Awards and Celebrations 

1st Cranes 

2nd  Marsh Harriers 

3rd Kingfishers 

4th  Swans 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 3rd November are as    
follows:           

Gold    Red 98%  

Silver   Purple 96.8% 

Bronze  Orange 96.3% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending Friday 3rd        

November is Evie in Green Class. 

Caught Reading 

Our Caught Reading winner this 

month is Evie in Green Class.   

Well done ! 

 









BFG 

Tickets for the Disco 

can be purchased on the door. 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 
2023/2024  

10th November School Disco. Please see poster in newsletter. 

13th November RE/Dance  Workshop  

17th November TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 19th December 

17th November Children In Need.  £1 donation to be paid on Parent Pay to wear spotty clothing 

23rd November Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

24th November Dress Down Day for raffle prizes 

1st December BFG Christmas Fayre. School Hall at 3.20pm 

4th December Green Class Trip to Stow 

11th December  Flu Immunisations - Sweep Up Session  All Year Groups 

19th December TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th December Carol Concert - 9.30am at St Peters Church (Parents Welcome) 

20th December School breaks up for Christmas 

8th January Children return to school 

25th January Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

9th February TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 15th  Feb 

15th February TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

16th February School breaks up for half term 

26th February Children return to school 

27th February Tempest Photography - Class Group Photos 

7th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

22nd March TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 28th March 

28th March TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

28th March School breaks up for Easter 

16th April  Children return to school 

25th April Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

24th May School breaks up for half term 

3rd June Children return to school 

6th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

12th July TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 18th July 

18th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

19th July School breaks up for Summer 


